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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a wonderful start we have had to our school year. 
 
The children have settled brilliantly into school and their classes.  It’s joyous to see 
them enjoying their learning and enjoying being part of the school community now 
that we can operate more normally being in a new phase of the pandemic. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support while we have been adapting to the new 
routine. 
 
Usually we would have a parent meeting at the beginning of a new school year to 
enable you to meet the teachers and discuss class routines and how you can 
support your child’s learning. 
However, due to the pandemic it seems prudent at this stage to send you a video 
you can watch at your convenience rather than have 100 plus adults in school at one 
time. 
 
I hope you find the videos helpful and I’m sure there will be questions and 
clarification.  Please e-mail your questions to the class teacher – 
asht@linby.notts.sch.uk firt@linby.notts.sch.uk  
 
As ever the most important way you can support your child’s learning is to listen to 
them and encourage them to enjoy reading at home. 
 
We have decided to be cautious at the beginning of the new term in respect of 
Goodwork Assembly, these will be initially for the children (they will bring home any 
certificates they are presented with). 
I hope that it won’t be long before the infection rates and level of Covid is reduced 
and then we will resume them for parents and grandparents. 
 
We will let you know when this is the case. 
 

 

Linby-cum-Papplewick C.E. Primary School 

Quarry Lane, Linby, Nottinghamshire, NG15 8GA 

Tel. 0115 9634282 

Headteacher Domenico Conidi 

E-mail:  office@linby.notts.sch.uk 

Twitter: @LinbyPapplewick                             

mailto:asht@linby.notts.sch.uk
mailto:firt@linby.notts.sch.uk
mailto:office@linby.notts.sch.uk

